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 Lee & Perry Smith OBJ2016/2600/P 07/07/2016  19:57:02 We have been the owners of 11 Heath Villas for 30 years. Many concerns raised earlier have never 

been addressed adequately.

We remain concerned on the proposal to build a basement on this site. Given the complexity of the 

earlier applications and some of them being permitted development, it is not clear to us that the 

basement issues were properly dealt with in the earlier applications and appeals.

 

We are worried that building a basement on this site will damage our property just behind and 

overlooking.

  

The integrity of the high separating wall might be compromised. We request that the owners of the 

Garden House and/or Camden indemnify us if the wall or our property is damaged during construction. 

There remains the possibility of renewed subsidence in a location prone to do so. Again  we request 

that the owners of the Garden House and/or Camden indemnify us from subsidence.

The difficulties of construction access remain . The "boiler plate" construction exhibit does not indicate 

how the heavy equipment and spoils from excavation will be dealt with. When will this be dealt with in 

the process?
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